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Building newsflash number 406 
Preparing for a cyclone—brochure and 
homeowners guide 

Purpose 
To advise the James Cook University Cyclone Testing Station (CTS) has published a brochure and 
homeowners guide to assist home owners in preparing their home for a cyclone.  

Background 
The Queensland, Western Australian and Northern Territory governments have jointly funded the 
CTS to undertake a range of initiatives over three years aimed at improving resilience of housing 
to cyclonic winds. 

Issues 
The CTS brochure and homeowners guide identifies a number of issues that should be addressed 
to keep houses in good condition in preparation for the cyclone season. The brochure and guide 
also provide an overview of key areas in and around houses that may require protection to reduce 
the risk of cyclone damage. 
 
A copy of the brochure and guideline is attached and can also be accessed from the CTS website 
(click on ‘community education’). A limited number of hard copy brochures are also available from 
the Department of Infrastructure and Planning, Building Codes Queensland Division. 

Contact for further information 
James Cook University Cyclone Testing Station 
tel +61 7 4781 4754 
www.jcu.edu.au/cts 
 
Department of Infrastructure and Planning 
Building Codes Queensland Division 
tel +61 7 3239 6369 
buildingcodes@dip.qld.gov.au  

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the State of Queensland in good faith. The material is general in 
nature and before relying on the material in any important matter, users should carefully evaluate its accuracy, currency, completeness and 
relevance for their purpose. It is not intended as a substitute for consulting the relevant legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional 
advice relevant to your particular circumstances. The State of Queensland cannot accept responsibility or liability for any loss, damage, cost or 
expense you might incur as a result of the use of or reliance on information contained in this Newsflash. It is not intended to be, and should not 
be relied upon as the ultimate and/or complete source of information 
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